
 

Save the Wilson Hospital GP Surgery & Walk-In Centre 
 

Siobhain McDonagh MP may use your information to contact you about important local issues. If you do not wish to be contacted, please write to us at 1 Crown Rd, Morden, SM4 5DD. 

Merton CCG plans to close the Wilson Hospital GP Surgery and Walk-in Centre, CR4 4TP, on the 1st April 2017. 

We, the undersigned, believe that these vital services should be retained. 
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Once completed, please return to 1 Crown Rd, Morden, SM4 5DD 


